
 

January 13, 2014 
Truro Safety Facility 

6:00 PM 
 
 

1. Approval of Minutes December 9, 2013  

2. Public comments 

3. Eagle Neck Culvert update by Cathy Haynes 

3. Discussions of BWWC Goals for 2014. 

4. Update of Outer Cape/Pedestrian Working Group 

5. Mass Bike: School Programs/Trainings/Workshops 

6. Maps of Truro hiking trails by Breon Dunigan 

7. Draft Map for UPWP Project only existing Bike Trails 

8. CC Regional Bicycle and Pedestrian meeting update by email from Charleen 

9. Old Business: 

    1. Update Bikeways Video: RoadID.com with Truro TV station       by Sue Roderick 

    2. Update: Rte 6 bike lanes from Wellfleet to Division of Rte 6 and RT 6a/Safe Walkways to 

School Program 

    3. RMV or Excise Tax insert: Karen Snow to compose draft        Insert for vehicle and bike 

safety. Chief Tarjakian to discuss      possibility of inclusion in excise bills with Town 

     4. Update: Grant monies available for bike safety equipment through Sheila Lyons at Cape 

Cod Commission by Sue Roderick 

      5. Update on Safe Ways to School: Phase 2 to library/ Phase 3 to Town hall            

10. Brainstorming for agenda items for the next meeting 

11. Next meeting February 10, 2014 

12.  Adjournment 

      


